THE INSTITUTE OF PAPER CHEMISTRY
Appleton, Wisconsin
54877

October 8, 1968

iAppledon Pissonnin, |

Professor Richard Bayer
Department of Chemistry
Carroll College
Waukesha, Wisconsin

Dear Dick:

I thought you might be interested in a few statistics concerning
my activities as Director of the MACTLAC Teacher Placement Direc-
tory for the past year.

The number of inquiries can perhaps be most easily summarized by
reference to the following table:

Field of Chemistry Applicants Positions
Analytical 4 5
Biochemistry 4 3
Inorganic 7 5
Organic 14 1
Physical 5. 6
General 1. 3
TOTALS 35 23

You will see that once again the numbers are about the same as
they have been in other years, with roughly the same distribution
by field, as in the past.

I have already received some inquiries regarding openings for the
fall of 1969. Consequently, if MACTLAC wishes me to do so, I
will be glad to continue as in the past. However, I will leave
it up to the decision of the Executive Council Meeting.
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I am looking forward to seeing you later this week.

Sincerely yours,

I 4 A
Py

Arild J. Miller
Head, MACTLAC Teacher
Placement Directory
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